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Mass Schedule 

Masses: Monday - Friday in St. James Chapel at 7:45 am & 

in the Cathedral at 12:10 pm;   Doors Open ½ hour prior to Mass 

Sunday Vigil: Saturday at 5pm, 

Sunday at 8 am, 10:30 am and 7:30 pm 
 

The Light is On!  Opportunities for Confession 
 

 

Weekday Confessions: 11:30 am to 12 noon:  Saturday Confessions: 4:00pm to 4:50 pm 

Sunday Confessions: 7:30 to 7:55 am, 9:50 to 10:20 am & 7:00 to 7:25 pm 

Adoration and Confession:  Wednesday   6 pm – 9 pm in the Cathedral 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in St. James Chapel 
Monday- Friday 8:15am-9pm:  Saturday : 9am-4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stmaryscathedral.ca/


Staff Contacts 
Rector: Father Shawn J. Hughes,         rector@stmaryscathedral.ca     

Deacon: Deacon Blaine Barclay,          deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca 

In Residence:  Father Paul Finn, Father Dan Ryan, 

Father Timothy Shea and Father Félix Roberge 

Office Administrator: Liz Ford (On Leave),              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Interim Office Administrator: Angela Gambin             officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Co-Ordinator of Evangelization: Juliet Trolio (On Leave) juliet@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Interim Co-Ordinator of Evangelization: Ann Lyng, ann@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Drop-In Centre Manager: Paty Velazquez,   paty@stmaryscathedral.ca  
5 pm Sat. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

10:30 am Sun. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

7:30 pm Sun. Mass Music Director:  Liam Noronha liam@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Sacristan and Custodian: Domenic Sanfilippo,  domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Custodian: Rick Menard     officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Rectory Chef: Anjelina Howell    officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Veronica’s Veil Shelter Co-Ordinator: Ann Lyng,  veronicasveil@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Coat Drive Co-Ordinator: Mike Chase,   coatdrive@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Queen’s Newman House Catholic Chaplaincy: 

Father Jan Kusyk      frjankusyk@gmail.com  
 

Sign Up for the Daily Flocknote at https://stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/  
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday October 28th            7:45 AM  Maxime Bissonnette           12:10 PM  David Laughton 

Tuesday October 29th  7:45 AM Maurice Powers                12:10 PM  Michele Walsh 

Wednesday October 30th         7:45 AM  Intentions of Joel Joy         12:10 PM  Bill & Bertha Thompson    

Thursday October 31
st
            7:45 AM Megan Blaney                   12:10 PM  Janice Lumb 

Friday November 1st           7:45 AM Maurice Powers                  12:10 PM  Ross Mangan 

Saturday November 2
nd

            5:00 PM   

Sunday November 3rd             8:00 AM Mary & James Lyng  10:30 AM  Pro-Populo Livestream     

                                                 7:30 PM  Intentions of Aaron Gifford 
 

 

MINISTRIES:  First Reading: Second Reading: 

Saturday, November 2nd   5:00 PM Luigia Cimellaro Maureen Jamieson 

Sunday, November 3rd      8:00 AM Sarah Baines Dianne Duttle 

Sunday, November 3rd      10:30 AM Gwyneth Fairfield Paul Fairfield 

Sunday, November 3rd  7:30 PM Michelle Savoie Lionel Ryan 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Philippians Scripture Study continues: This Tuesday Oct 29
th
  

All Saints Day Solemn Vespers: Friday, November 1, 7PM in the cathedral. 

Men’s Ministry: Saturday November 2
nd
, 7 am to 9 am 

Seasons of Hope: November 5, 7 pm 

 

mailto:rector@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:juliet@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:ann@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:paty@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:brent@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:brent@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:liam@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:veronicasveil@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:coatdrive@stmaryscathedral.ca
mailto:frjankusyk@gmail.com
https://stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/


CONCLUDING THIS TUESDAY 
 

BIBLE STUDY: 

St. Paul’s Letter to the Philippians 

Life in Christ: The Epistle of Joy 

This three evening video series will conclude 

in St. Mary’s Parish Centre: 

7 pm, Tuesday, October 29th and 

will be facilitated by Father Shawn. 
 

The “mind of Christ.“ What is it? How do I get it? Learn the key to Christian friendship. Learn 

how St. Paul is able to rejoice in the midst of suffering. Learn from the Philippians how to 

become partners in the gospel. Discover what it means to share in the citizenship of heaven. 

Glory with St. Paul as his eloquent hymn reveals the mind of Christ. 

     Featuring insightful biblical teaching of Dr. Tim Gray and the hallmark artistry of the 

Augustine Institute, this dynamic video series explores the power and joy of life in Jesus Christ 

and the partnership to which we are called in sharing the gospel – in the early and today. To 

register please email Ann Lyng at ann@stmaryscathedral.ca or call 613-546-5521 ext. 5. 

 

 

St. John Fisher Dinner 

CCO (Catholic Christian Outreach) Kingston’s Annual Fundraising Event,  

Thursday, November 21st, 2024 at 6PM  

Our Lady of Fatima Parish, 588 Division Street, Kingston 

Please join CCO missionaries and students from Queen’s University for a memorable evening. 

Come and hear first-hand testimonies of students who have encountered Jesus personally and are 

becoming leaders in the evangelization of the world. Please register at www.eventbrite.ca.  
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Veronica’s Veil Winter Overnight 

Shelter for Men 
With the onset of the shorter days and slightly cooler temperatures, thoughts turn to the coming winter 

and the plight of the homeless during the cold winter months. In order to help alleviate the homelessness 

crisis, Veronica's Veil Shelter will reopen for its third season on Thursday January 2, 2025. It will be 

open each night from 9 pm to 8 am until April 30, 2025.  As in previous years, volunteers are needed to 

staff each of the three four-hour shifts: 8:30 pm to 12:30 am, 12:30 am to 4:30 am and 4:30 am to 8:30 

am. Training sessions will be provided for new volunteers in the upcoming weeks. I am also making 

inquiries about training sessions in first aid and crisis management.  

 

All volunteers at the shelter must be screened for High Trust ministry according to the Screening Policy 

of the Archdiocese of Kingston. If you haven't been screened and wish to volunteer, please contact me. If 

you have already been screened, the only requirement to maintain your current screening status is to 

complete an annual Offence Declaration for 2024. Please see the attached document and return the 

signed form if you haven't already done so.  
 

I hope you will prayerfully consider volunteering once again this winter season. I also ask that you reach 

out to anyone you know who may be interested in volunteering at the shelter. Perhaps you and a good 

friend or family member could work together on one shift? Please let me know if you can help out again 

this year as well as your availability, which day / shift you prefer. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this very important outreach to those who are in need. I look 

forward to working with everyone again this season. If you are unable to help at this time please keep the 

shelter very much in your prayers.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I can be reached at this email address or 

by phone at 613-572-4892 (c) or 613-546-5521 Ext 5. Ann@stmaryscathedral.ca 

 

St. Veronica, pray for us.  

God bless you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Holy Cross Mission Trip 

Fundraising Fish Fry 

Friday, November 1
st

 
 

The Jamaica Mission Trip Team at Holy Cross Catholic Secondary 

School is hosting a Fish Fry, catered by Mike Mundell’s Surf & Turf, 

on Friday, November 1st, from 3:00 PM to 6:00 

PM in the school cafetorium. Tickets are 

$20 and include fish and chips, salad, coffee, 

dessert, and live entertainment. Takeout 

options will be available. All proceeds will 

directly support charitable organizations the 

students and staff will be working with in Jamaica, 

including schools and homes for the elderly. 

Come and enjoy great food for a great cause. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Online Giving at St Mary’s Cathedral 
  

St Mary’s is now accepting Visa and MasterCard (credit, debit, prepaid) using a 

platform that costs the parish less money per transaction, gives us a mobile app, and 

allows us to automatically generate tax receipts. St. Mary’s parishioners and visitors 

can make donations online using a computer, laptop, tablet, or a cell phone. 

 

Getting Started Is Easy: 

Using your cell phone’s camera, scan the QR code below, then click the link that 

appears. Simply follow the instructions to make your donation.  

Or go directly to: dok-stmaryscathedral.pllenty.com/ 

 

----------- OR ---------- 

 

On your computer, go to our website: stmaryscathedral.ca/give/ 

Follow the instructions on the screen to make a donation.  

 

If you don’t have a computer or cell, you can telephone (613) 546-5521 so that we 

can take donations over the phone, or stop by the Parish Office for assistance. 

 

You may set up a one-time or recurring donation and designate your donation to 

either Sunday Offertory, St Rita’s Drop-in Centre, Veronica's Veil Overnight Shelter 

for Men or Cathedral Renovations. Your donations will be included on your annual 

charitable donation receipt from St Mary’s. 

 

 

 


